
KINDERGARTEN SUPPLY LIST 2023-24

Please be advised that all incoming Kindergarten Students
will receive their supply list along with a welcome letter from
their assigned teacher.

You will receive this letter prior to Kindergarten Visiting Day,
which is Tuesday, August 29th.

Thank you.












